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CITY OF PORTLAND

Gordon D. Simonds, Trustee







October  3,2002

104 West Street

Portland, ME  04102

RE:
128 Chadwick St.,  063  A019,  R-6 requirements

Dear Mr. Simonds,

An inspection of the property at the above location revealed that the building is being used as rooming units. The City records show the legal use to be Doctors offices with an apartment on the third floor. There has been a change of use without the benefit of proper permits or approvals as required under section 14-463 of the Zoning Ordinance and Section 107.1 of the Building Code. 

This is a notice of violation pursuant to Section 116.2 of the Building Code The referenced violations shall be corrected within 14 days of the date of this notice. The use must be terminated and reverted back to the legal use.  A reinspection of the premises will occur on 10/17/02 at which time compliance will be required. Failure to comply will result in this office referring the matter to the City of Portland Corporation Counsel for legal action and possible civil penalties, as provided for in Section 1-15 of the Code and in Title 30-A M.R.S.A. ss 4452.

This constitutes an appealable decision pursuant to Section 121 of the Building Code and 14-472 of the Zoning Ordinance. Please feel free to contact me at 874-8700 , if you wish to discuss the matter or have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mike Nugent

Manager of Inspection Services
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